
                BUCKEYE LAKE VILLAGE 
                      MAYOR’S REPORT 
                     December 12, 2022 

 
 

 
 
November 29,2022      Veto Ordinance 2022-56 and requested an amendment to 
2022-50 from October 24, 2022 
              
 

November 30, 2022 Meeting with Kim Littleton regarding the Comprehensive 
Plan, Village of Buckeye Lake.   
 
This will be presented to our council on Monday, December 12, 2022 Council meeting. 
     

December 1, 2022 Preparation for the first Holiday Parade and Tree lighting on 
Saturday December 10, 2022.  Parade will stage in the Blue Heron Parking Lot 
across from Wendy’s.  We should start around 4:45 to 5:00 pm. Hope you all can 
attend. 
 
December 5, 2022   Physical Therapy OSU New Albany 11:15 am to 1:15 PM 
 
December 6, 2022   Following up for our first Parade this Saturday December 10, 
2022 at 4:45 – 5:00 start time.  We will have Dave Spires and Charlie Spires 
perform for us as well as the Lakewood Choir.  In the Parade will be Millersport 
Marching Band, we will be serving Hot Coca, Coffee, and Cookies (we will have 
miniature marsh mellows for those who want to indulge. 
 
December 7, 2022   Meeting with Natalie Zinni with RITA to discuss the income 
tax and I believe the consensus is to use RITA for this service.  Present at this 
meeting was Linda Goodman, Council President, John Lemmon, Chair of Finance, 
Jennifer Dennis, Fiscal Officer and Mayor Jeryne Peterson  
 
Helped Barb Sills with Parks and Recreation place decorative Poinsettia and 
greenery, Garland and Bows.  Slow Down and take a look at her efforts and 
donation to the Village of Buckeye Lake. 
 



December 8, 2022    Meeting at 12:00 pm with Buyers of 074-335568-00.00 
Continued: These developers are going to due some diligence with engineers and 
Building designers.  When complete they will check back on the ideas, they have 
come up with based on our conversation regarding housing and box store / 
business and condo/apartments. 
The Philipps worth Properties I will know more after today’s meeting.  Just 
showing transparency at this time. 
 
December 9, 2022   Meeting at the Fire Station to receive donations for Children 
of the Village by Englefield Oil Company.   
 
Meet Park officer Mark Hoffine’s at the North Shore State Park to decorate the 
tree and the shelter house, and coordinate the performances for the Tree lighting 
celebration. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mayor Jeryne A. Peterson  
 


